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To All Board of Health Agents: 
 
Plymouth County Mosquito Control Project would like to give you an update as our spray 
season will begin June 1, 2020. 
 
We will start taking requests on May 26, 2020 from 7:30am-2:30pm Monday through Friday.  
As in previous years, residents can call, fax, mail, or put their requests in the mailbox next to 
the main entrance. We have also supplied request forms outside next to the mailbox.  The 
residents may contact us up to eight times per season to be sprayed.  The spray used will kill the 
mosquitoes in the area at the time that we spray and it is not a preventative.  Typically spraying 
is done from the street and can travel up to 300 feet. Weather permitting, the sprayers will be 
operating from 2am to ½ before sunrise each weekday.  
 
Each Board of Health department will receive by email a list of streets to be sprayed for the 
next morning and we notify the Town Police and post the streets on our website.  Please keep in 
mind that we are not allowed to post the house numbers on our website of each resident 
therefore, when a resident calls, we post the street that they live on and we will only spray their 
property and will NOT spray any resident that did not contact us on the same street. 
 
Coronavirus update: Please be advised that our facility is closed to the public until further 
notice.  Our staff is working and we are currently operating normally.  If you would like to 
contact us, please call us at 781-585-5450. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Plymouth County Mosquito Control 
 

 


